
There was a quorum of the Littleton Board of Commissioners present at an organizational 
meeting of the Littleton Merchant's Association, held Tuesday, May 28, 2013 at 6:00pm at the 
Lakeland Theater, 411 Mosby Avenue, Littleton, NC.  Present were Mayor Diana Bobbitt and 
Commissioners Heidi Hogan, Gerleen Pitchford and Terry Newsom. 
 
Organizing a Littleton Merchants Association was discussed.  No action was taken by the 
Littleton Board of Commissioners at his meeting. 
 
 
        _________________________ 
        Clerk  


